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Residential thefts investigated in Atchison
(KAIR)--Two residential thefts, both occurring on Atchison’s King Street, are
under investigation by Atchison Police.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, one of the two
thefts occurred at a residence located in the 700 block of King, and is believed to
have occurred June S.

A cordless drill, along with batteries and fishing reels, were among the items
taken.

The estimated cost of the stolen items is $525.

The second theft occurred sometime between June 1 and June 5 at a residence
located in the 900 block of King.

Taken during the theft were items including a bench grinder, fishing rods and
reels, a ladder, and hand tools.

According to Wilson, those missing items are valued at $1,500.

Anyone with information related to the two residential burglaries are asked to
notify Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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